

Dear Parents,

Little Miami High School PTO has joined with ShopGiving.com in order to create an effortless fundraising experience and provide much-needed revenue to enhance the education of our students.

ShopGiving has partnered with hundreds of popular retailers that give a commission, or a percentage of the sale, for sending customers. ShopGiving.com will share that commission with the Little Miami High School PTO. The school will have a monthly fundraising goal. This goal will be easily reached by doing everyday shopping on ShopGiving.com. You will receive email correspondence informing you of the school's progress toward its goal and eliciting your continued support.

ShopGiving.com is committed to education and will be launching a scholarship program in 2015 to assist our students in paying for higher education.

## ShopGiving is easy.

## **Get Started:**

- 1. Log on to www.shopgiving.com
- 2. Register and choose Little Miami High School as your charity
- 3. Shop from the heart at more than 200 retailers
- 4. Donate your cash-back amount

## **Tips for optimal ShopGiving:**

- 1. Purchase gift cards from the Gift Card Mall in the amount you would normally spend to use in the store.
- 2. Plan travel and book flights, hotels or rental cars.
- 3. Plan ahead for gifts, flowers.

Remember, the holiday season is approaching, so this is a perfect time to start using the website. A representative from ShopGiving will be present during parent teacher conferences on Thursday, October 23rd to assist in registration and to answer any questions.

Sincerely,

Little Miami High School PTO